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8 July 2022 
 

Official Information Act request ChChD (Canterbury District) 10903 & WCD (West Coast District) 9713 
 
I refer to your email dated 16 June 2022 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act from 
Waitaha Canterbury and Te Tai o Poutini West Coast. Specifically: 
 

• In each of the financial years ended June 30 2010, 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015 were Health Partners 
Consulting engaged by the DHB to undertake any reviews, projects or other activities or work, what was 
the purpose of each review, project, or other activity or work, and how much was paid to Health Partners 
Consulting for each review, project, or other activity or work? 

 
Canterbury: 
 
Canterbury DHB / Waitaha Canterbury were invoiced by Health Partners Consulting for the sum of $8,625 on 22 
December 2010 for a ‘South Island DHBs Chief Executives Planning Day”.  
 
There were no other payments to or invoices from Health Partners Consulting over the time frame you are requesting. 
 
West Coast: 
 
West Coast DHB / Te Tai O Poutini has not engaged Health Partners Consulting to undertake any reviews, projects or 
other activities or work.  
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Waitaha Canterbury / 
Te Tai o Poutini West Coast websites after your receipt of this response.  
 
Ngā mihi / Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Waitaha Canterbury / Te Tai o Poutini West Coast.  
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